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Kia ora kōrua
 
I understand the Listed Project Advisory Group nominations are still a work in progress with Ministers, but I wondered whether
the team is preparing any comms (bullet-points or a short email) that can be sent to people who agreed to be nominated but
weren’t selected? We are getting some questions from people and I imagine other agencies are too, so would be really helpful
to have something to go back to them with after Ministers make their decisions and a rough idea of when we’ll be able to
follow-up with them, if possible?
 
Many thanks
Zsofia
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